
Regulated information  

The quaterly financial information are available for consultation  

Societe Generale informs the Public that the 2010 quaterly financial information have been 

sent to AMF on the 3 november 2010 and are available for consultation on our website 

societegenerale.com (www.societegenerale.com > regulated information > financial 

information) and on the AMF website 


